
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

4. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received the information set out in sub clauses 9.1 – 9.3 and 9.6 – 9.7. 
 
 Report of Seminar Meeting held on 26 February 2004 
 
 It was moved that the proposal to put a cut in the sea wall be abandoned on the basis that the minor 

social benefits provided by a cut would be outweighed by the environmental and ecological risks.  The 
motion was declared carried on a division by seven votes to two, the voting being as follows: 

 
For (7): Bob Todd, Linda Rutland, Rod Cameron, Denis O’Rourke, Shirley Fairhall, Brendan 

Smith and David Cox. 
 Against (2): John Freeman, Yani Johanson 
 
 The Board also decided to request a report to the next ordinary Board meeting on alternative ways of 

providing beach access for disabled people at Sumner. 
 
 Other decisions made by the Board are set out in clause 11 (Part C) of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


